
Hello, 

I didn't see our neighborhood email alert in time to email you yesterday.  Decided to do it 

anyhow.  We would like to share our support for granting a zoning variance to allow the Circle K 

Building to be within the neighborhood buffer.  While this is not an ideal plan, it is the best one 

we have seen.   

Placing the store in that spot will create the greatest buffer between the station and the 

neighbors.   

We are still concerned about the increase in light and noise, but believe this is the best 

compromise available.  

Thanks 

Katherine and Russell Fuller 

1403 Iroquois 

Ann Arbor 48104 

 


